GAPI

CLOSURE STUDY

Plainville « Southington « New Britain

Help Make Your Community More
Walk & Bike Friendly!

Join us to review the potential trail alignments in Plainville and New
Britain that will be evaluated later this spring. These alignments

will help to complete the Farmington Canal Heritage Trail through
Plainville and connect to the CTfastrak station in New Britain.

We want your feedback on the alignments as well as the criteria that
will be used to evaluate them.

It's all about connectivity! This project will help connect the community
with recreational trails and local transit options, increasing access and
mobility.

NOTE TO PERSONS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

We do not discriminate on the basis of disability. Individuals who need auxiliary aids are
invited to make their needs known by contacting us by phone: (860) 522-2217 x224 or
by email: tmalone@crcog.org within 48 hours of the meeting date.

Un interprete estara disponible para esta reunién si usted lo solicita al (860) 522-2217
X224 o por medio de correo electronico a tmalone@crcog.org, por lo menos 48 horas
antes del la reunién.

Ustugi ttumaczeniowe na miejscu sa dostepne na zyczenie, pod warunkiem zgtoszenia
takiej potrzeby z 48-godzinnym wyprzedzeniem. Prosze zadzwoni¢ pod numer 860-
522-2217 x 224 lub na adres tmalone@crcog.org.

WHAT AND WHEN

Public Information Meeting
Monday, May 22nd, 2017 6-8pm
Plainville Public Library Auditorium

56 E Main St, Plainville, CT

HOW DO I GET THERE?

Please visit CTtransit at

www.cttransit.com

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Please visit www.gapclosurestudy.com

PLEASE CONTACT
Timothy Malone
Capitol Region Council of Governments
tmalone@crcog.org | (860) 522-2217 x224




